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NU1Y 251994
Mr. Joe Holonich
Acting Chief, Uranium Recovery Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Holonich:

This is in response to your request dated May 18, 1994,
to meet and discuss this Department's involvement in the
Environmental Impact Statement-(EIS) process for the
reclamation of the Moab Uranium Mill site in Moab Utah.

A meeting has been arranged for Wednesday, June 1, 1994,
1:30 nm.in Room 2278, Main Interior Buildina, 1849 C Street,
N.W. Washinoton, DC 20240. Please provide the names of
attendees to the contact person, Lillian K. Stone, on (202)
208-6128 by COB, May 27, 1994.

We look forward to working with you on the EIS.
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